
 

Eta Chapter Virtual Scholars Night 2021 

Call for Abstracts 

 

The Eta Chapter of Sigma invites abstracts to the November 10th, 2021 Virtual Scholars’ Night. The poster abstracts 

should address current issues in nursing research, education, practice, policy, theory, and methodology.  

 

General Information 

• Abstracts will be presented in virtual poster format via Zoom® 

• Studies or projects submitted for consideration may be completed or in progress 

• Relevant abstracts from a previous conference or meeting may be submitted for consideration 

• Primary authors on all accepted abstracts must register for the free conference 

 

Important Dates  

Abstract Submission Deadline Monday, September 27, 2021, Midnight EST 

Abstract Review Decisions Sent Monday, October 11, 2021 

Submit Poster Recording Wednesday, October 27, 2021, Midnight EST 

 

Those interested in presenting a virtual poster must complete and submit the following information prior to the abstract 

submission deadline:  

 

1. Complete an Abstract Submission Form (form fields include):  

• Names of all abstract authors 

• Name of the person presenting the virtual poster 

• Poster presentation title 

• Poster abstract (not exceed 250 words overall); one submission link will ask for the abstract to be 

blinded (no authors listed) and the other submission link will as for the abstract to list all authors 

• Provide one (1) learning objective to be utilized for the contact hours evaluation process 

2. Complete and submit a Biographical Information Form  

3. Complete and submit a Conflict of Interest (COI) Form  

 

CONTACT HOURS (NCPD) 

Sigma | Eta Chapter is celebration 75 years since becoming a chapter and in collaboration with University of Pittsburgh 

School of Nursing, the chapter will offer up to 1.5 complimentary contact hours of nursing continuing professional 

development (NCPD) for participating in Scholars’ Night.   

 

Contact hours are awarded when attendees complete the following:  

• Visit the posters virtually via Zoom 

• Complete a brief evaluation for each poster that is viewed  

• Record the contact hours earned on the CE certificate   

• Complete evaluation form(s) that will be provided via the registration link 

 

If you have questions about this event, please contact Karina kak384@pitt.edu or Maura mccallm@pitt.edu (please insert 

Scholars’ Night into the email subject heading). 
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